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Notification on Recruitment of Principal 
 

 

This has reference to the Ministry’s vacancy announcement No. MoE/DoS/HRD/10(2)/2022/5023 

dated 21st April 2022 regarding the recruitment of Principal II, P2A on lateral transfer. 
 
 

In this regard, in accordance with the RCSC’s letter No. RCSC/LD-63/2022/4044 dated 27th April 

2022, the Ministry would like to inform all the interested and eligible candidates that the recruitment 

process will remain on hold until further notice. 
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